
From: WALIA KANI 

Sent: 27 January 2020 16:55

To: Spatial Policy <SpatialPolicy@durham.gov.uk>

Subject: Durham City Neighbourhood Plan

 

This is an astoundingly good piece of work, preparing and protecting all aspects  of our wonderful 
heritage city for the next 15 years, with a strong vision for a greener future and carbon neutrality.

 

It will be good to see our City returning to a more balanced community, rather than the student 
ghetto currently suffered by many streets, including mine. 

 

I am pleased to see the recognition of the need to balance the night time economy with the amenity 
of local residents.

 

I sincerely hope the Plan will be adopted as part of the County Development Plan in due course. 

 

Please keep me informed of its progress through the next stages.

 

Dr Walia Kani
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